
The Boston Groundwater Trust is proud to announce major improvements to its website, 
www.bostongroundwater.org.  The site now features improved graphics, better organized data, more 
integrated information about our interactive map of groundwater observation well readings, and faster 
and more efficient updating of information.  We have added more pictures and video to help 
understand the groundwater problem and what is being done about it. 

 

For more information, please contact Elliott Laffer, executive director, at elaffer@bgwt.org or (617)859-
8439. 
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